AUCTION FOR 3G AND BWA SPECTRUM: PROCESS UPDATE – ISSUE OF NIA.  
8th December, 2009

This is with reference to the Revised Information Memorandum issued on 23 October 2009.  Government is in the process of finalising the details to be included in the Notice Inviting Applications (NIA) which are being fine tuned.  The NIA will therefore be issued shortly. 

Interested parties are advised to follow this website regularly for further details. 

